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Submission to the VEC Redistribution. 

Statistics show that females and people of colour are under representative in the names of Divisions 

and the current guidelines need to be interpreted in the broadest possible way to reduce the 

patriarchal dominance inherent in tight application. 

I do not believe that every Prime Minister deserves to be honoured through the naming of a set and 

the trend toward naming after First Nations people, that was accelerated at the last distribution, 

should be supported. 

Our Divisional names need to include names that reflect who we are, not who they were. 

I ask that the new seat be named ‘Mick’ in honour of a deceased homeless person. 

Geoff Ellis 




